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Scheduled Meetings

and Dates to Remember

November 19 (Fri) .............. Golf Committee Thank You Lunch

November 20 (Sat) ...................................... Scouting for Food

November 22 ............................ Guest Speaker, Jim De Boom,

Rotary International Foundation

November 25 (Thurs) ......................Thanksgiving Day!
November 29 ......................... Guest Speaker, Amador Nunez,

Anaheim PD

December 3 (Fri) ..............................Mervyn’s Shopping Spree

December 6 ................................ Guest Speaker, Barry Escoe,

new Superintendent, Anaheim Union High School Dist.

December 10 ............................. Board Meeting, Ramada Inn,

12 noon

December 11 (Sat) ................................... Rotary Family Day:

“Day of the Horse,” Anaheim Equestrian Center;

December 13 ............................ Guest Speaker, John O’Keefe,

Personal Coach, on Stress Management

December 18 (Sat) ........................................... Holiday Party

December 20 ...........Guest Speaker, Coleen Smagala, Halcyon,

Anaheim Interfaith Shelter

December 23 ....................... Joint meeting with Anaheim Hills

Rotary Club; 6:30 pm

December 27 ............................................ Dark; No meeting

Meeting Highlights
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Continued . . .

Their smiles said it all:

This is what Com-

munity Service is all

about! Representing the

Magnolia School District

and Anaheim’s Library,

Paul Mercier and Keely

Hall were presented with

a check for $1,000 for Leadership Anaheim. Now, $1,000 might

not sound like a lot of $$, but it will pay for ten (yes, 10) Literacy

Parties at the Library. What an outstanding way to encourage

reading among our kids! Thank you, Paul and Keely, for submitting

the grant that provided these funds for the kids and their parents.

Don’t you just love president Vic’s dry humor! For most of us,

listening to weekly announcements from the podium can be tedious,

but Vic has a way of making it actually enjoyable.

Why even potential new members like Trent

Adams (left) is held in awe!

   As you’ve heard, the Board is looking into the

purchase of several banner stands so we can

display all the flags (and

awards) we’ve collected

and earned over the years,

such as the one brought

this week by a visiting

Rotarian all the way from

W i l l i a m t o w n ,

Australia.

A couple of reminders: Scouting for Food is this Saturday, 9:00

to 3:00 (two shifts) at the LDS Church behind Anaheim Plaza;

Mervyn’s Shopping Spree is on Friday, December 3 at 6:45 AM

behind Mervyn’s in the same shopping center.

And weren’t those just the best

Craft Talks!? We should have

more of them. I mean, who knew

that one of Mac McDougall’s well-

honed skills was “recreational

spitting.” Seriously, Mac, you

impressed us all with your life/

career story and your dedication to community

service. And as far as Elizabeth Fieux, well . . .

you go girl! You have certainly earned your way

to the top as GM of The Grove. Our club is proud

to have you as a new member!
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Rotary’s
Four-Way Test

of the things we think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it BUILD GOODWILL
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL
to all concerned?
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Now, THIS is a Logo!

Suiting our club to a “T” (or “A”), this newly-

designed logo will soon be incorporated

into our publications and

new club pins and shirts.

And last, but certainly not least

. . . if you missed last week’s

meeting, you missed a milestone:

By his own admission, LB was

actually speechless!

Happy, Happy Bucks!

Why is Susan smiling?

Just mention the name Greg

Hatzenbuhler and you’ll know why!

And why is John smiling?

Have you ever seen John NOT

smiling? He’s just a happy guy.

Isn’t football season about over?

It’s amazing how Mike can still be

smiling, considering Albany’s

2004 -03-02-01-99-etc... record.

You can probably guess why Jane

is smiling. She’s talking about

horses . . . specifically the

upcoming Day of the Horse on

Saturday, December 11, 10-4, at

her Anaheim Equestrian Center!


